
ENCOUNTERING MISS EMILY- Term 1 Week 10  

Greetings everyone,  

With Easter just around the corner I 
thought it would be nice to share this 
fun and quick Easter craft with you. 
This is one I have done many times 
over the years with children.  

I like to take a packet of Arrowroot biscuits as they resemble the shape of an 
egg. I ice and then decorate them. If you have more time up your sleeve, feel 
free to bake your own biscuits, sharing in the joy of cooking with your kids. These 
also make a lovely gift when packaged up for family and friends.  

Last Sunday when I went to Church, I was 
handed this affirmation card for Easter by the 
steward for Palm Sunday. It is a small, simple 
gift but the wording on the card resonated 
with me, and I hope it does the same for you.  

I wish you all a happy and sae Easter filled 
with Hope, Peace and Love and I will look 
forward to seeing you next term. 

Emily  

 

 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

You’re invited to join me for Tea and Coffee. 

Where: Brinkworth P & ECC 

When: Tuesday @ 2.30pm. 

(Before school assembly starts) 

Assembly is Week 11. 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 


